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Contained in this document is a variety of proposed marker and project designs. Please let us 
know if there is anything here that you would like to change or have additional information on. 

Below is the overall design plan for the pinecone cutouts. 
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Below are the modified pinecone cutout designs. 

 

 

The original design was made very close to the cutouts that are currently at the Nature Trail; 
however, their irregular shape can make it difficult to properly cut and position both the number 
and the backing plate. 

Thus, we opted to make a new design that is more manageable by the CNC machine and has a 
more regular shape, which we believe will make positioning the number cutout and backing plate 
more straightforward (while still looking somewhat like a pinecone). 

All designs still use ¼” HR steel for the backing plate and pinecone. 

All dimensions are in inches. 
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Below is the design plan for the overall marker. It has closely followed the model present on the 
original proposal but provides additional detail for other purposes. 

 

The markers currently installed on the Nature Trail were measured to be at a 40 degree angle 
from the ground; however, we intend to cut the pipes to be at a 45 degree angle instead (with 
minimal material loss). We can provide 3D-printed scaled-down models of the pinecones at 
various angles when our printers are available, if you would like. 

#4 (0.5 in diameter) ASTM A706 weldable rebar will be used to keep the marker in the ground. If 
necessary, additional rebar can be welded on, but may take some additional time. 
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Above is the sheet metal layout that we expect to use. This is a best-case scenario; we expect to 
have double the metal displayed above (4’ x 4’, rather than 2’ x 4’), which allows us to both add 
extra space between each object when cutting and improve the design if necessary. 

We may use any excess towards resolving issues arising from the CNC machine or creating 
models for demonstration purposes. 

 

 

Above is a basic project logo/banner that we expect to use with social media accounts or other 
media distributions both within our school and on online platforms. We are in the process of 
creating a website with detailed information on the project, including all school documents, 
images, supporter details, and more. We can provide additional information on our online 
presence as the project progresses. 

The logo is not final and may change over time. 


